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Dear Mr Trippier, 
 
I believe that access to real time train information should be freely accessible to anyone, 
and placed in the public domain, on the basis that the rail industry is, at least in part, 
financed by public money. The rail industry is first and foremost, run for the benefit of 
the public. 
In light of this, it seems to me that developers should be encouraged to create applications 
which facilitate and provide access to train information. The suggestion that restrictions 
might be placed on how they do this seems illogical to me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Steve Johnson 
London 
 
 
 


